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No. 52 – 2022 
 

 
RIVER MEDWAY – Gillingham Marina to Hoo 
Marina. 
 
 

Hydrographic Survey of Gas Pipeline 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that ‘Northern Divers’ will be conducting a hydrographic 
and  “walk-over” survey of the River Medway between Gillingham Marina and Hoo 
Marina. The survey will be concentrated over the sub-sea gas pipeline running 
between the two locations.(See below) 
 
Survey work will commence 28/11/2022 and is expected to be completed by 
02/12/2022. Multiple survey runs will be performed at slow speed over the low water 
periods using a RIB Callsign “Northern Divers Sea Rover” who will be monitoring 
VHF Channel 74 at all times. All work will be completed from the surface and across 
the mudflats at low water, NO diving will be undertaken. 
 
Please be advised that during survey operations the vessel will be restricted in it’s 
ability to manoeuvre and other vessels are requested to be mindful of the nature of 
the works, reduce their wash when passing and maintain an appropriate safe 
distance. 
 
 
Admiralty Charts : 1835 & 2482 refer. 
 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74 
(Callsign “Medway VTS”) or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. 
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Marine Operations Department      21st November 2022 

Peel Ports London Medway  

 


